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Measuring the Success of 
Workforce Development 
Programs

Appearing before a City Council hearing, CUF project director 

David Fischer testified that the problems of New York’s 

workforce programs-—grossly inadequate funding, statutory 

limitations and too-modest ambition-—are properly laid on 

Washington, DC doorsteps.

by David Jason Fischer

Click here to read the testimony (PDF).
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